
Wecare.kiwi 

 

We all have a role to play in caring for ourselves, our 

families, and our communities during the COVID-19 

lockdown. Carers NZ and IHC have launched wecare.kiwi to 

make it easy to care for and about each other. If you’re on 

your own during the lockdown, or caring for a vulnerable 

person, you may need some support. 

For people living on their own or caring for others during the pandemic. 

Developed by national charities Carers NZ and IHC, 

wecare.kiwi​ offers a helping hand and a listening ear during the current Level 4 Lockdown period. 

Will provide practical supports once New Zealand returns to alert Levels 2 and 3. 

Phone: 0800 777 797 | Email: help@wecare.kiwi 
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